Lisa Valdez

Dear Amy,,

No brainer. Of course, no body should be dumping treated or untreated sewage into Puget Sound.
We have a lot of boats in Puget Sound, and waste adds up, and effects the water quality for all kinds
of users.

As it is everything runs downhill to the Sewage Treatment Plant, which should also be outlawed,
We should minimize contamination of ALL of our waterways, by reducing runoff, industrial and
residential chemical uses (fertilizers, pesticides, herbicides), mandate permeable surfacing for all
new and repaired surfaces (sidewalks, parking lots, etc), disconnect sewage and storm water drains
from each other, direct sewage treatment in other directions away from the water, and support
ecological non-water using toilet systems.

Thank you,
Lisa Valdez



